
April 15, 2016

TO: All Members of the St. Clair Shores FSC

RE: General Membership Meeting and Board of Directors Election

On Wednesday May 18, 2016, there will be a General Membership Meeting at 6:30 pm. This meeting
will be held in the upstairs Board Room in the Gardens Arena. All Members of our club are encouraged
to attend this meeting. There will be an election of the Board of Directors at this time as well.

There are (3) positions open for the Board of Director’s, 3, 3 year terms. If you are interested in filling
one of these positions, please submit a letter signed by you, with your name, occupation, address, and
not less than 2 signatures by a First Club member. You must have been a member of the Club for 18
months and be a member in good standing. In this letter you may wish to tell the membership how you
have contributed to the SCSFSC previously, and/or how you see yourself contributing to the club in the
future. All letters of intent are due in the office by Monday May 2, 2016. Please submit in a sealed
envelope addressed to the attention of SCSFSC election committee.

Senior Members shall be the only Members entitled to vote. Eligible members who wish to vote but,
who cannot attend the General Membership Meeting shall be entitled to vote for directors by absentee
ballot. Requests for absentee ballots need to be in writing and directed to Lisa Stone or Jackie Dortenzio.
We will comply with all requests immediately upon receipt of the written request. Absentee ballots will
be available beginning on Monday May 9, 2016. The Election Committee must receive the pre-
requested ballots no later than 6:00 pm on Wednesday May 18, 2016 in the Club Office.

Questions or concerns should be directed to:
SCSFSC Election Committee at
SCSFSC1@aol.com
Please put “Election 2016” in the subject line
Sincerely,
SCSFSC
Election Committee
Lisa Stone
Jackie Dortenzio
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